
Oliver Ames Football Boosters
PO Box 625
South Easton, MA 02375

August 20, 2021

Dear Friend,

We are anticipating an exciting OA Tigers football season this fall! If you are a continued
supporter of the OA football program, please accept our sincere thanks. If you have not been
involved in the past, we hope that you will consider doing so this upcoming season. As
members of the OA Football Boosters, we assist the players and coaches in various manners
including senior scholarships, player awards, strength and conditioning programs, and other
equipment and resources needed to ensure a successful program for the players.

To help us support the players, we are requesting your assistance in the form of sponsorships or
donations for our upcoming season. Sponsorships are available in the amounts of $250, $500
or $1000.  Donations such as gift cards and merchandise are also greatly appreciated as they
will be used for an exciting upcoming fundraiser that we are hosting for our players, their
families and friends!  In recognition of your generosity, we thank our sponsors and donors on
our website and social media pages. We also feature our sponsors on custom banners that are
displayed during home games. Any contribution, whether monetary or merchandise, is important
to the OA Tigers football program.

Please accept our genuine gratitude for your support of our football program.

Sincerely,

OA Football Boosters Executive Board
Wayne Casey President
Katie Young Vice President
Michele Casey Treasurer
Cathy Widdop Secretary

Julie Starr Member At Large

Follow Boosters On:
Twitter:  @oatigerfootball
Website: oafootball.com
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